
To continue to hide the racist and oppressive history of the US, is to continue the oppression of BIPOC community in the US. 
Children are our future. If we educate them properly on the grave mistakes of the past, we give them the tools to create a new 
system that focuses on inclusivity and equity for our future. The education on our country’s racist history and present structure must 
happen in US schools, as misinformation is the intended product without this law. Misinformation and misrepresentation breed hate 
and division. We are long overdue for honesty, growth and unity. 


